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GOLDEN GATE FIELDS  
 

 
As many of you have heard by now, Golden Gate Fields will be ending operations this year. 
This presents an exciting opportunity for Albany, Berkeley, and the rest of the Bay as this 
huge site transitions to another use.  
  
While it is too early for Albany to plan for what comes next, myself and our staff will 
continue to be in communication with the owners and operators of the track, our partners 
in Berkeley, East Bay Regional Park District, and other stakeholders to address the 
immediate needs of the business, its workers, and the horses. As we have actionable and 
pertinent information, we will share this with the community.  
 
The City has compiled informational resources to provide context to the Community about 
the property on a new City webpage, www.albanyca.org/ggf. This page will be updated 
periodically as additional information becomes available. 
  
 
Thank you.  
  
 

http://www.albanyca.org/ggf

